
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $250,000 in funding for the Path of Life Ministries Employment Pipeline project 

in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Path of Life Ministries, located at 1240 Palmyrita 

Avenue, Suite A, Riverside, CA 92507. 

 

The funding would be used to provide wrap-around services to support the homeless and nearly 

homeless through pre-employment training, job training opportunities, group life skills 

workshops, referrals to partner employers, and direct job placements. POLM will use this 

funding to establish new community partnerships, recruit new mentors to provide employment 

support, implement program evaluation, and place ten individuals into permanent housing. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


